
 

Shalom Noam Primary School 
                                                     

Is your child due to start 

Nursery or Reception in September 2022? 

            

We welcome you to our Open Morning on 

Tuesday 16th November 2021 
9.45am in school  

or 

8pm on Zoom (zoom details will be shared once registered) 
 

You will have the opportunity to find out more about our school and 
meet the Headteacher, Head of Kodesh, Governors,  

staff and some of our pupils 

If you would like to attend, please register by emailing 

office@shalomnoam.org. 
 

Please ensure you respond by Tuesday 9th November 2021 
If you have any questions, please do call the school office 020 8908 9491 

IMPORTANT:  

                   Attendance at Shalom Noam Nursery does not guarantee a place in our Reception class. 

 

 For a Reception place, please ensure you apply by the deadline: 15th January 2022 

For a Nursery place, please ensure you apply by the deadline: 5th December 2021 

 

Application packs are available from the school office or by email: sbm@shalomnoam.org 

mailto:office@shalomnoam.org

